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CMBC Preschool Newsletter
February 2021
	Welcome back!
We hope you’ve had a very nice half term break. This term we will be basing our activities around our favourite books to celebrate World Book Week! 

	Don’t Forget…

 If you are giving your child a packed lunch with us, please ensure that items such as grapes are cut in half. This lessens the likelihood of choking. 
As we are able to use the garden area more, please ensure that your child comes to preschool wearing a warm coat and a hat. Please put your child’s name in ALL items of clothing.   
	Important Dates
Tues 2th March – World Book dress up day
Wed 3rd March- World book dress up day

Wed 31st March- Easter singing and Easter    egg hunt 
Thurs 1st April Last day of term
Tues 20th April – Children back to Preschool  

	Special Events/Activities/News

 We will be celebrating World Book Week on the 2nd and 3rd of March. We will be encouraging all children to dress up as their favourite book character or to come in their onesies/pyjamas! Have a look at https://www.worldbookday.com/ for ideas! 
Each day we will be covering a different book. Please let me know if there is a Favourite book your child would like to share.

	                                         Easter Gift ideas
We will be making special Easter pictures which can be transferred onto a mug or coaster. Letter to follow.     

                                                Easter singing and Easter egg hunt
 If you child is not in this day they can switch or add a day if you would like them to take part 
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